Mr. Kenneth A. Husted, Jr. P. O. Box 1393 Cocoa Beach, Florida

Dear Mr. Husted:

I regret that I am not able to answer the questions contained in your letter of September 30, 1964.

A very extensive investigation into the circumstances surrounding the assassination was made by the Warren Commission and the findings of the commission have been published.

We have received so many inquiries concerning the assassination that answering them would constitute a very serious drain on our Department's manpower.

I am gratuful to you for your support of the City of Dallas.

Very truly yours,

J. B. Curry Chief of Police

JBC:PA